
 
April 3, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High St. SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR  97301-3398 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
RE: AR 601 – PacifiCorp’s Comments on Draft Severe Weather Moratorium Rules 
 
PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power (Pacific Power) appreciates the collaborative process in which 
Staff of the Public Utility Commission of Oregon, Citizens’ Utility Board of Oregon, 
Community Action Partnership of Oregon and the other utilities have worked to establish rules 
for a severe weather moratorium.  Pacific Power does not oppose the adoption of the severe 
weather moratorium rules as written.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments.  If you have any questions please contact 
me at (503) 813-5136.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Melissa Nottingham 
Customer Advocacy Manager 
 
 
 
 


